
SAVE AMERICA’S SOLAR JOBS

WHAT YOU CAN DO TO HELP

www.seia.org 202-682-0556

Have questions about Suniva’s case and SEIA’s campaign to protect solar jobs? 
•	 Send us an email at tradequestions@seia.org

•	 Learn more and download the factsheet at www.seia.org/trade

IF YOU’RE A CONCERNED CITIZEN

IF YOU WORK IN THE SOLAR INDUSTRY

After declaring bankruptcy, Suniva, Inc. on April 26, 2017 filed a petition with the U.S. International 
Trade Commission (U.S. ITC) asking the government to put its thumb on the scale of the U.S. 

solar market. On May 25, SolarWorld Americas announced it had joined as co-petitioner. This case 
poses a major threat to the U.S. solar industry and its 260,000 workers. If the remedies sought by 
the petitioners are put into effect, the U.S. solar industry would lose 88,000 jobs next year. It risks 
billions of dollars in private-sector investment. SEIA is going to fight this petition every step of the 

way and ask the government not to endanger a thriving American industry.

IF YOU’RE AN ORGANIZATION THAT CARES ABOUT FAIR TRADE

NO MATTER WHO YOU ARE, HELP SPREAD THE WORD

Every dollar counts and will help us execute 
our five-point strategy to protect solar jobs. 
Visit www.seia.org/donate

Send a message to Washington that import 
restrictions will hurt American jobs
Visit www.seia.org/savingsolarjobs

CONTRIBUTE TO THE CAUSE ADD YOUR NAME

Join the conversation and share this campaign with your friends and colleagues 
on social media using the hashtag #SaveSolarJobs

Your voice and your story are the reason why this campaign is so important. In addition to the ways to get involved 
above, send photos, videos and case studies about your experience to Colin Silver at csilver@seia.org. 

We want to demonstrate the strong support of other sectors of the U.S. economy for free and fair trade, and against 
high import barriers for clean energy technologies and other goods. Contact Dana Sleeper at dsleeper@seia.org to find 
out how to get involved.


